March 12, 2007

Dear Owner/Manager:

This is a letter of introduction and also a reminder.  My name is Jessica Schlosser, and I am the new Project CHEERS State Coordinator.  Part of my job is to communicate with the current establishments that participate in our program and attempt to recruit more businesses, ultimately to reduce the number of drunk drivers on Missouri roadways.  

Please remember as a CHEERS participant, you have agreed to give free non-alcoholic beverages to the designated driver in a group of two or more, provided that one member of the group is drinking an alcoholic drink.  On my end, I will be supplying your establishment with cups, coasters, and other promotional items as you order them.  In addition to receiving these items, your establishment will be on our website, and some of our posters and other advertisements about the CHEERS program.  On your end, I simply request that you inform (or remind) your employees about the program and what all it entails at your staff meetings.  We have flyers to assist you with this, and I can also speak to your employees about the program if needed.  

Enclosed you will find an order form for promotional items to use at your establishment.  Please feel free to fill it out at any time and mail or fax it back to me at the contact information above.  In addition to the order form, I would appreciate it if you would fill out the enclosed establishment contact form and return it to me at your earliest convenience.  Please include a time when you can best be contacted at your establishment or the name of a manager that I will be able to communicate with if you are unavailable.

Cheers to you for your continued support! You and your establishment are very much appreciated.  Please contact me if you have any questions at the information above.

Sincerely,

CHEERS State Coordinator

http://cheers.missouri.edu
